

## **HPV Vaccine Reminder**

Please be reminded that all DC primary care physicians (PCP) rendering Health Check (formerly EPSDT) services must be enrolled in the Vaccine for Children (VFC) program. The VFC program supplies vaccines for eligible children up to age 19 to all enrolled providers. DHCF does not reimburse PCPs for the cost of privately purchased vaccines, including the HPV vaccine. Providers will be reimbursed administration fees only.

For VFC enrollment information, please refer to Transmittal #05-30 (Requirements to Enroll in the Vaccines for Children VFC Program) located on the Web Portal under Bulletins/Transmittals. Enrollment applications should be returned to:

Jacob Mbafor VFC Coordinator, Immunization Program 1131 Spring Road, NW Washington, DC 20010 (202) 541-5906 (fax) (202) 576-9317